
To Mayor and council,  
 
 
You guys must be so proud to be the council of a village which allows landlords to charge such 
disgustingly insane rent costs and contributes to a massive housing crisis in the area, I have seen so 
many online posts of landlords renting out just beds in shared bedrooms in shared houses for upwards 
of $1400 with 4-6 people staying in 1 house and then this yesterday, $2500 for a bedroom in a shared 
house. These prices are absolutely disgustingly unacceptable and people cannot afford to pay that. 
$2500 a month is almost my entire paycheck I would be left with basically nothing to live with, I work for 
Vail Resorts who have refused to give me staff accommodation and advised me to seek alternative 
housing in Whistler, this (screenshot attached) is the alternative housing Vail wants me to look at and it 
is absolutely shameful, I have never witnessed living somewhere that has such a bad housing crisis and 
so so many people struggling to find somewhere to live. I'm having to live in a hostel not even in the 
main whistler villages at a cost which is draining my bank account and it's just not right at all, completely 
shameful housing situation in such an otherwise amazing place. 
 
Callum Drysdale, HI Whistler Hostel, 1035 Legacy Way,
 






